THE LAW OFFICES OF BELLO & MORTON, LLC

184 Main Street Wareham, Massachusetts 02571 · 508-681-2334

October 11, 2022

Zoning Board of Appeals of Wareham Memorial Town Hall 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

Re: Request for Continuance Application for Variance located at 12 Larch Street by the Applicants Dos Amigos LLC- Hearing on January 25, 2023 to new date February 8, 2023

Dear Board,

As the Board recalls on this matter, the Petitioners were directed to go through the Conservation Board prior to the ZBA deciding on the case.

I respectfully ask for a continuance from the January 25, 2023 hearing date to **February 8, 2023**. The reasoning for the continuance request is the Petitioners are currently in front of the Wareham Conservation Board. They attended the meeting held on January 18, 2023, but the Conservation Board did not have DEP file issued for the case yet so the Board continued their Conservation case until February 1, 2023.

We therefore respectively request a continuance for the ZBA hearing accordingly.

Please direct any and all questions to my attention. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very Truly Yours,

Jilian A. Morton, Esq.

Cc Planning Department Client